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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: ADVISORY Per DENR Special Order No. 2023-111 RE: Conduct of Workshop on
the Updating of the Production and Protection Forest (PPF) Data and Forest Land
Boundary Delineation (FLBD) Project Output - May 9-12, 2023
1 message

FRMD Forest Resources Management Division <frmd@fmb.denr.gov.ph> Tue, May 2, 2023 at 9:11 AM
To: r1@denr.gov.ph, r2@denr.gov.ph, r3@denr.gov.ph, DENR CALABARZON <r4a@denr.gov.ph>,
mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, red_reg5@yahoo.com, r6@denr.gov.ph, reddenr7@yahoo.com, r10@denr.gov.ph,
oredenrxi@yahoo.com.ph, r12@denr.gov.ph, ordcaraga@gmail.com, car@denr.gov.ph, "ored8@yahoo.com"
<ored8@yahoo.com>, "r8@denr.gov.ph" <r8@denr.gov.ph>, denrncrored@gmail.com, DENR Region 9 <r9@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Ma'am/Sir;

Please be reminded on the deadline of the pre-registration/confirmation for the conduct of the Updating of the Production
and Protection Forest (PPF) Data and Forest Land Boundary Delineation (FLBD) Project Output - May 9-12, 2023, per
DENR Special order No. 2023-111.

Deadline: May 02, 2023 12NN
Pre-registration link: https://tinyurl.com/PPF-FLBD-preregistration

In addition, please bring your ARTA ID.

For information and guidance, please.

Forest Resources Management Division
Forest Management Bureau
Phone : (63-2) 8927-8127
Email Address : fmb@denr.gov.ph

    

“DISCLAIMER: This email is intended only for the person(s) named in the message header. Unless otherwise indicated, it
contains information that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this
message in error, please notify the sender of the error and delete the message. Furthermore, views and opinions expressed herein
are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Forest Management Bureau.”

On Thu, Apr 20, 2023 at 6:18 PM FRMD Forest Resources Management Division <frmd@fmb.denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Dear All;

Please see below the attached Advisory per DENR Special Order No. 2023-111 dated 23 March 2023.
For information and guidance, please.

Thank you very much.

Forest Resources Management Division
Forest Management Bureau
Phone : (63-2) 8927-8127
Email Address : fmb@denr.gov.ph
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herein are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Forest Management Bureau.”
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